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Wood Draw
A successful wood draw was held, thanks Bob

Show and Tell
A number of turners displayed and commented on a variety of different types of turnings they had recently created, including a Corian maple bowl, faux hollow form, birch bowls that had a variety of finishes.   Thanks to all for sharing.

Financial Report – Art
Art reported on the financial status of the guild. Requests for reimbursements, cheques etc. please see Art before the end of the meeting.

Update on forming a society
Ray has researched and received information back from the government on the steps needed to form a society.  Our proposed name “Prince George Woodturning Guild” has been accepted as the name of our society.  Ray will proceed with the next steps needed for us to become a not for profit society.

Outside Presenter
Tim has spoken to Vern Richardson from the Quesnel Guild.  The Quesnel guild has been in contact with Kai Muenzer from Calgary who is willing to do a workshop in Quesnel this fall.  The workshop will be held at Vern’s shop in Quesnel.  The final dates will be determined by the next meeting. 

City Hall Trees
Bob volunteered to organize the collection and distribution of turned items to the Spirit of the North Foundation.  Members are reminded that we agreed to turn items from the trees from City Hall.  The Spirit of North will use the donated items at fundraising events.  Members are asked to have items ready for the Guild’s barbecue.

Summer BBQ
This year’s annual get together will be held at Ken Turner’s home on July 7th.  

Special Guests
Grace and Margret from the Spinners and Weavers demonstrated a number of different tools that they use in spinning and weaving.  Members are encouraged to make a number of different items that can be sold at the Confluence ANWG conference on June 12, 13, 14, & 15th.  The guild will have booth were items can be sold.


Business from the Floor
The guild is looking for a sound system for demonstrators, it has been suggested that Karaoke machine could be used.  Members are asked to see if they can find one.

Demo requests and offers:
Tim again asked for volunteers for upcoming meetings.  Ken will demonstrate how to turn a 6 sided bowl with an offset chuck in April.  No other volunteers step forward at this time.


Tonight’s Demo
Tim demonstrated how to use a Carter Strong bore in making a needle case.  Thanks Tim.





